Planning Board Site walk 6/14/17
5:00 pm at The Fox residence Slab City Road.

Members present; Kevin McDonald and Karen Bacchiocchi .
Absent; Ed Ryan, Pat Williams, Jane Lansing, Al Broyer and Ricard Legere.
Also present; Larry Fox.

Members reviewed maps and actual lots. Mr. Fox explained and detailed the
sub division. Discussion ensued and Mr. Fox answer all questions from Board
members. Members were shown lot lines and the lay out of the purposed
subdivision.

Site walk was adjourned at 5:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted Kevin McDonald



